
Weekly reminders

Monday
 PE Kits to be in 

school. Weather is 
turning colder so 

ensure proper clothing 
is brought in.

 Indoor PE 
Tuesday

 Library day 
Wednesday
Homework-

due 
 Spelling test 
Outdoor PE

Thursday
Homework-

set 
Friday 

Reading 
books 

changed
Please make sure 

reading books and 
reading  diary are in 

bags. 

Please note these are 
subject to change.

English
The first book we will be exploring this half term is, Big Bear, 
Little Brother, where we will be taking on the role of a 
character from the book and writing a diary entry.

Later in this half term we will look at the book Tidy which 
will help us to write a letter of apology to characters in the 
book. 

Maths
In maths year 1s will be exploring Number and place value and 
addition and subtractions. Year 2s will look at addition and 
subtraction, money and multiplication and division.
Year 1-
• Place value of number to 

20 
• Partitioning numbers into 

tens and ones
• Number bonds to 20
• Doubling 
• Counting on from a 

number 
• Subtraction by counting 

backwards

Year 2 –
• Adding and subtracting across 

10 
• Subtracting two digit numbers 
• Counting money 
• Finding the same amount of 

money 
• Finding change 
• Making equal groups by 

sharing and grouping 
• 2,5 and 10 times tables 
• Dividing by 2,5 and 10



Art

Art will be linked in with 
our science topic of 

everyday materials and 
looking at different 

materials that we can 
weave with. 

R.E.
We will be continuing with 
exploring Christianity and 
the theme of friendship 
and where it was easy 
for Jesus being a good 

friend.

PSHE
In PHSE we will be 

recognising what makes us 
all unique how and to 
manage when things go 
wrong. We will also look 
into our strengths and 

interests. 

Geography 
We will be expanding on 
the knowledge of our 
previous topic of our 

local area by looking at 
the countries of the UK.  

Computing
We will be looking at 

programming to move a 
robot and creating 

algorithms and problem 
solving.

Science
We will be looking at 

everyday materials to explore 
how we could make a ginger 
bread cross water with out 

turning to mush.   
We will also be continuing 
with our longitudinal study 
by looking at the seasonal 
changes and the changes 

between autumn and winter.

If there are questions 
or concerns, please feel 

free to email me: 
n.ball@wherwell.hants.s

ch.uk

PE
Indoor-we will be looking 
at how to use different 

apparatus.

Outdoor - this term we 
looking at how to play 

hockey and using 
equipment to move a ball 

and passing.

Spanish
This term we will be will 

looking at naming animals 
and how to say what pets 

we have.
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